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Andrew Jackson State Office Bldg. 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243-0001 

September 27, 2021 

Brannon Taylor  
Vice President, Rates & Regulatory 
Atmos Energy Corporation 
810 Crescent Centre Dr #600 
Franklin, TN 37067 

Re:  TPUC Docket No. 21-00068 – Petition of Atmos Energy Corporation to Amend Tariff 
for Allowance of Permanent “Soft Close”  

TPUC Tariff No. 2021-0111 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of Atmos Energy Corporation’s tariff filing 2021-0111 enclosing 
Fourth Revised Sheet No. 60 and Third Revised Sheet No. 61.  The filing was received on 
September 24, 2021, with a proposed effective date of September 20, 2021. The tariff filing is 
consistent with the Commission’s decision in this matter at the Commission Conference held on 
September 20, 2021.  Therefore, the tariff filing became effective as requested.  

Please reference the above tariff number in any correspondence regarding this particular filing. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mairs 
Deputy Director of Utilities Division 

MM 21-03 

cc:  Erik Lybeck (VIA EMAIL) 
elybeck@nealharwell.com
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